
Ord No. 0915-2008 
 

Information to be included in all Legislation authorizing entering into a Contract: 

 

 

1. The names, contract compliance no., location by City/State and status of all companies 

submitting a competitive bid or submitting an RFP or RFSQ.  

 

Name Contract Compliance No. City/State Majority/MBE/FBE 

Malcolm Pirnie, Inc. 13-2653703 Columbus, OH 43240 Majority  

URS Corporation 34-0939859 Columbus, OH 43215 Majority  

ms consultants, inc. 34-6546916 Columbus, OH 43229 Majority  

 

2.   Complete address, contact name and phone number for the successful bidder only.   
Malcolm Pirnie, Inc. 

1900 Polaris Parkway, Suite 200 

Columbus, OH 43240-2020 

Contact: James E. Hays, P.E.  Phone: 430-2627 

 

3. A full description of all work to be performed including a full description of work to be 

performed during any known phasing of the contract. 

Provide full-service assistance to the City by developing a Comprehensive Water Master 

Plan and a Water Distribution System Master Plan.   

 

For the Comprehensive Water Master Plan, the selected professional service firm will 

conduct a broad assessment of Division of Power & Water’s (Water) entire system and 

develop coordinated planning recommendations related to supply, treatment, water quality, 

and operations.   

 

For the Water Distribution System Master Plan, the selected professional service firm will 

assess the adequacy of the current distribution system to meet present and projected 

hydraulic and water quality needs relative to the distribution system, and recommend future 

modifications and operational changes. 

 

4. A narrative timeline for the contract including a beginning date, beginning and ending 

dates for known phases of the contract and a projected ending date. 

Project duration will be 18 months after execution of contract. 

 

5. An estimate of the full cost of the Contract including a separate estimate of any and all 

phases or proposed future contract modifications. 

$3,321,747.00 is the full cost of the contract.  We anticipate that after conducting a series of 

workshops during the beginning of the project that a contract modification may be necessary 

to address topics not originally addressed in the contract.  The cost of this modification will 

not be known until later in the project. 

 


